
CCTV is now live 
Shire of Donnybrook Balingup 16 October 2023 

 

 

We’re pleased to announce that as of Wednesday 11 October 2023, the 
CCTV systems have been installed and upgraded at various locations 
throughout Donnybrook and is now operational. 
 

Through this development, our priority has been to make Donnybrook a safer place for the community. 
The upgraded CCTV system allows the Police direct access to further enable investigations, ensuring 
that there is a quicker response time to emergencies and other scenarios that require input from 
various authorities.  

 

The cameras have been installed and upgraded in the following locations: 

 Donnybrook Town Centre (SW Highway)  
 Donnybrook Transit Park 

 Pump Track & Skate Park at Egan Park 
 Apple Fun Park 

 

Acting Chief Executive Officer Kim Dolzadelli said: 

“Thank you to the community members who have brought this issue to our attention, and for their 
ongoing advocacy. We hope that the CCTV cameras and the accompanying system have made 
Donnybrook a safer place for the community.”  

 

 

Kim Dolzadelli, Acting Chief Executive Officer. 
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